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Thursday 

You are invited together with the whole community for a virtual 
communal lighting and a Chanukah quiz run by the youth of 
Magen Avot on Thursday 17 December at 7.00pm here: 
https://tinyurl.com/macandles. 

Friday 

The Chabura will be given by Sara Spizzichino at 8.40am. The 
access link is: http://tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom. After this 
week the Chabura will be on break for two weeks and will resume 
on Friday 8 January. If any men or women are interested in giving 
a Chabura please contact rabbi@magenavot.com. 

 

Book seats: https://tinyurl.com/MAServicesBookingForm. 
Please bring your own masks to services and only use those 
provided in Shul if you forget to bring. A significant number of 
our provided masks are used so we are looking for donations. 

Shabbat 

Dan Artman will be leining this week and Rabbi Kenigsberg 
will be giving Shiur between Mincha and Maariv. 

Motzei Shabbat 

Communal Havdalah at 5.30pm at the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82622606323 | 826 2260 6323 

Horim V’Yeladim continues after Havdalah at 5.45pm. Well done 
to Mia Langerman who again came first in last week’s Chanukah 
Kahoot Quiz. Join here: http://tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom 
 

 
 

 
 

 

48 Finchley Lane, London NW4 1DJ (closed) 

WhatsApp: https://tinyurl.com/yx4xac4v  
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facebook.com/MagenAvot 

 

 

rabbi@magenavot.com 

Rabbi: 07891 988 201 

 

LOCATION: 

BANQUETING HALL 

Yahrzeit 

Friday 25 Dec. 10 Tevet 5781 Aharon Balkin Mother 

We wish them and their family a Chayim Aruchim 

 

 

 

Sunday 

 

Wednesday 

Rabbi Kenigsberg’s Tzurba m’Rabanan Shiur (dealing with 
Halachot related to COVID-19 throughout the four sections of 
Shulchan Aruch) will be on break from this week. This is the last 
shiur until January as there will be a two week break over the 
winter holidays. 

 

 Thanks To… 

The second session of “Meet MA!” took place last Sunday night. 
Juian Pollard ran an excellent interview with Sara Spizzichino. 
This event was not recorded. The next interview takes place on 
Sunday 10 January at 8.00pm and features Stewart Brookes at 
the usual link: http://tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom. 

Monday night was the conclusion of our 3-part series on "A 
little light dispels a lot of darkness". This session featured a 
keynote presentation from Rabbi Dr Ari Sytner, followed by a 
panel discussion on lessons from COVID-19 featuring our own 
Rabbi Kenigsberg. All three sessions are available now to watch 
on https://theUS.TV.  

Im Passionate About…. 

The third “I’m passionate about…” session for women will take 
place on Sunday 3 January at 8.00pm. More details next week. 

Refuah Shleyma (רפואה שלמה) 

Rami Naori has been in hospital for five weeks and would like to 
thank everyone for their Tefillot which mean so much to him. He 
is still in a very serious condition so please continue to daven for 
Rachamim ben Rina. On behalf of the Rabbi, Executive, Council 
and Kehillah we wish him a speedy recovery. 
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